Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic

To our patients scheduled for Nuclear Medicine Cardiolite tests

Date:  ___________________

Patient:  ____________________
Patient Account number: ____________

You have been scheduled for a nuclear medicine cardiolite test on _________________.  The test requires that we administer cardiac blood flow tracers to you at the time of testing.  The tracers are very expensive and are mixed the day prior to the exam and delivered to our clinic on the day of the test. The drug is computed specifically for each patient (based on height, weight and other individual physical values); therefore it can only be used for the intended patient. Furthermore, the drug must be used within 2 hours of the designated test time. It is imperative if you cannot make your appointment to notify us 24 hours in advance of your scheduled time.

If you do not notify us and do not show up for your scheduled appointment, you, the patient, will be charged for the cost of the drug.  Your insurance company will not cover the cost of an unused drug if the test has not been administered due to the patient not showing up for the exam.

One of our staff will be contacting you the day before your test to remind you of your appointment and the restrictions associated with the test. This will also be an opportunity to answer any questions you may have.  

You can reach the clinic at (360) 754-1737 to confirm or cancel your appointment, or reach our staff for questions.

……………………………………………………………………………………

In the event I do not appear at my scheduled appointment without cancelling, I agree that I will be responsible for the cost of the drug, which is approximately $300.  I understand that I will be billed directly for this cost and that if I fail to show up for the exam without cancelling, my insurance will not cover this cost.

Signature of patient:  __________________________

Date:  ________________________

Signature of staff member:  ______________________________

The phone number I can be reached at to confirm my appointment is:

Day:  

_____________________

Evening:  
_____________________

Disclosure of Ownership Interest

Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic Nuclear Medicine

Several physicians of the Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic are owners of the Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic nuclear medicine equipment.  Not only do we feel it is important for you to know this, but this disclosure is also required under state and federal law.

The physicians/owners of the Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic nuclear medicine equipment are Dr. James Gregg Julin and Dr. Adam Dunn.

You are not required to have your study performed at the Olympia Multi-specialty Clinic.  Other facilities where you could have your study performed include Capital Medical Center and St. Peter Hospital.  If you prefer to have your study performed at one of these facilities, please let us know.  You will not be treated any differently by our physicians or staff because of the facility you choose.
